
April was a very 
busy month for the Beta 
Phi colony. From the 
Alumni Golf tournament 
to a date dash to 
intramural sports, every 
weekend was packed. At 
this stage in the process 
of becoming a chapter, it 
is very crucial to get 
involved in campus.

First of all, this 
month was a very 
important in the re-
colonization process, as 
the chapter completed 
Phase 1 of the process. 
After months of compiling 
paperwork, hosting 
events, and making sure 
the chairs set up materials to pass on, the 
colony has finally moved on to the next 
phase.

Second, the members of the 
chapter serenaded all of the sororities on 
campus. Alex Hecker, the chapterʼs 
Annotator, played guitar, and Eduardo 

Atjian played trumpet as the rest of the 
colony sang the Sweetheart of Sigma Chi  
after a humorous rap about the colony 
delivered by John Komadina and a dance 
that most of the actives participated in. All 
of the sororities were incredibly moved, 
and a few of the ones the chapter didnʼt 

serenade on the first day waited 
anxiously for their turn during the 
second day of serenades.
April was a very important month 

for intramural sports as well, as the 
Ultimate Frisbee, Speed Soccer 
and Softball teams all had games. 
The highlight of the Softball season 
occurred when the team beat Fijiʼs 
team by ten points. Both Ultimate 
Frisbee and Speed Soccer and had 
great seasons as well.
The chapter was also involved in 

the annual “Take Back the Night” 
on campus, a night dedicated to 
ending domestic abuse and sexual 
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attacks and to sexual awareness. The 
chapter was the only fraternity involved 
with the event, and made a great 
impression among all the sororities 
present. 

The Sigma Chi Annual Golf 
tournament was launched this year, 
and was a great philanthropic 
activity for the chapter. Several 
thousand dollars were raised 
through the people playing and 
sales of tickets for the final raffle, 
which included prizes such as golf 
clubs and clothing.

Finally, the chapter hosted a 
very successful date dash with the 
sorority Kappa Kappa Gamma. 
Buses transported all to the 
ballroom of the Doubletree Hotel, 
where they were greeted by a live 
DJ and plenty of music.
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